Greetings from

7 he “Yoice i Yg/ilderness

July 2022

| See reverse side and be a part of what God is doing today!

This is a special letter to a select group of faithful partners of this faith ministry. Paper,
printing and bulk mailing costs increase daily so we will utilize our website, digital options
and special first class prayer letters like this one to keep you up to date on specific projects.

Lord willing, the Cherokee Scripture is on the press as you read this prayer letter. Then, dis-
Cherokee tribution on the Reservation is the next step. I'm asking you to pray earnestly that souls are
saved and Cherokee believers strengthened through these scriptures. Across America
"Indigenous" groups suffer from the grip of sin. Please pray we can be a voice of hope to
these precious souls.
Secondly, a brief update on shipments. The Puinave, Spanish and English scripture portions
have arrived safely in Colombia, Venezuela, the jungle and Philippines. Thousands of Gospel
Witness tracts were included in the boxes along with beans, rice, candy and other helpful items.
Your prayers and support reach into countless towns, villages and churches through these
I I h l shipments. Watch for updates on our website.
Our daily podcast will also be a challenge for you with Biblical Alerts to current issues. Listen
Podcast in and pray for us as we “Contend for the faith!” JESUS is coming soon. Sermons, project
updates and meetings are highlighted for your access. Find the Biblical Alert Podcast on our

I I h ' website and other listening platforms.

Next, the Asheville city Post Office has become a dangerous place for business. The small
Address town of Weaverville is only 10 minutes from our office. Over the next few months our mail
will transition to a new Post Office Box in Weaverville. Please begin using the below address

I I k ' for all correspondence and contributions.

For your convenience, an envelope is enclosed. Please detach the upper portion of this
letter and insert into the provided envelope, being sure that our new address shows

through the window. Your active partnership is vital to this ministry.
I I . Lastly, summer and year-end are challenging periods for ministries like The Voice in the Wil-

Envelope

derness. | have enclosed this envelope for any additional support the LORD may enable you
to give The Voice in the Wilderness ministry. We rarely do this and thankfully GOD has
Pray provided in miraculous ways. Praise His Holy name! Sadly, a lot of mission work like ours has
not survived COVID, shutdowns, inflation and a host of challenges. Keep praying with us and
thank you for being a part of The Voice in the Wilderness faith outreach. GOD BLESS you.

For Christ and souls,

Dr. Ronnie L. Williamson

Isa. 40:31

Happy Trails!

www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org ® PO Box 1910, Weaverville, NC 28787 ¢ 828.649.1043




